STERLING HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

YOUTH STUDY TEAM

501 S. WARWICK ROAD, SOMERDALE, NEW JERSEY 08083-2175
PHONE (856) 784-1840 FAX (856) 783-3316

SAVE THE DATE!!

Sterling High School’s
Special Education Parent Advisory Committee (SEPAC)

Happy Spring!!

Our next and final SEPAC meeting for the schoo! year is on Wednesday, May 8 at 6 pm in the Media
Center. For this meeting, I'm inviting all of our 8™ grade parents and students to join in the fun! My vision is
to have a group of teachers, parents and a group of students to serve as panelists for our incoming families.
They will be able to ask us questions in hopes of making their transition to Sterling High School less
stressful and less scary.

If you are willing to serve as a panelist, please e-mail me or call me. I will be reaching out to students as
well, but feel free to discuss it with your child.

As always, pizza and other light refreshments will be served.

I look forward to partnering with you as we wrap up the school year and help to transition our 8 grade
parents and students to Sterling High School.

Thank you,

Debra Sukinik

Supervisor of Special Services
856-566-4180

dsukinik @sterling.k12.nj.us
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